
Announcements  

Friday, February 10, 2023 

A Day  

Good Morning Arrowhead!  

 

 
Last night’s performance of Puffs (Or Seven Increasingly Eventful Years at a Certain School of 
Magic and Magic) did not come in third place for our audience... it was first or nothing! Come 
see what we mean by attending the show TONIGHT at 7:00 pm or TOMORROW at 2:00 pm 
and 7:00 pm. This is a zany, laugh-out-loud parody of all things Potter (without actually using 
those pesky copyrighted names!). Tickets are available at lunch, online through the Arrowhead 
website, or at the door. 
 
 


